
UPCOMING EVENTS - 
ALL SUBJECT TO CHANGE!!!

 
June 10 - EPI school supplies

ordering deadline
 

August 6
Meet and Greet  3:30-5:30

 
August 7

First Day of School
 

August 12
Kindie Boo Hoo Breakfast 8:45

am
 

August 18
Back to School BBQ

 
August 25

PTO Meeting   6 pm
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know?
Rock Ridge PTO has a

Facebook page! Like our page
and click the Follow button.
This way we will join your

newsfeed, you will get great
reminders, funny memes and

school related information. We
love to post reminders of things

we as parents may have
forgotten like days off, due
dates and school events.

Boo Hoo Breakfast

Direct to Classroom - $26,203.34 (Run Promise to RRE, Grant Program,
Teacher Fund)
Teacher Care - $3,465.89 (Coffee Cart, Conferences, Kringle Week,
Teacher Appreciation Week)
Community - $2,671.03 (Back to School BBQ, Thanksgiving Donation,
Hot Chocolate Bar, Ice Cream Social)

Rock Ridge Run - $30,607.02
King Soopers - $6,656.94

Our top fundraisers:

Well we made it to the end of the year!  It was definitely quite the
accomplishment for parents, staff, and kids alike as we finished with digital
learning.  I am so thankful to all of you who have continued to support and
participate with the PTO digital events like Spirit Week and Teacher/Staff
Appreciation Week.
 
I would like to say very special thank you to our PTO board: Ashli, Allison,
Alexous, Mrs. Bortot, and Mrs. DiCamillo. These ladies have dedicated
hours of time and energy to plan, vote, chat, meet, lead, and encourage all
of our events and activities.  We could not do this without each and
everyone one of them!!
 
I would also like to thank all of our parent volunteers who help out
throughout the year.  We had our most successful Run yet and it was due
to the MANY parent volunteers we had who organized, set up, cleaned up,
cheered, and let me boss them around throughout the month of
September.
 
I do believe that we have seen our most successful year since I have been
a part of the PTO, and I firmly believe we are about to enter into our
hardest.  Throughout the last 5 years we have developed a solid program
that I think will help us get through this next year.  There will definitely be
some adjustments and different expectations but I know we can continue
to thrive.
 
Thank you to Rock Ridge for your continued support of the Rock Ridge PTO
and of me personally.  I would not be able to do this without our amazing
staff, our PTO board, and all of our fabulous parents.  Let's all have a
restful and beautiful summer!!
 
Thank you, 
Lydia Goodland, Rock Ridge PTO President
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All incoming Kindie parents are
invited to join us for the Boo Hoo
Breakfast on August 12.  Don't
miss this chance to meet other
parents, get some school info,
and enjoy a free breakfast!

Cash Corner - Year in Review
Thank you for all your support during the 2019-2020 school year!  We
are proud of the ways in which our fundraising efforts allowed us to

give back to RRE:

Letter from the President

Click here to RSVP

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e4daeab2fa64-kindie


We have several ways you can STILL support the school and the PTO,
without spending anything extra!  Check out these fundraisers, and ask a
board member if you have any questions.
 
King Soopers Community Rewards
The King Soopers program is so easy!  All you have to do is register your
card online at www.kingsoopers.com.  Every time you shop, you support
the PTO.
Box Tops
The Box Tops program has gone digital!  Download the app and be sure to
scan your grocery receipts!  Each box top earns 10 cents!
American Furniture Warehouse
If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at checkout, and we
will earn 2% back from your purchase!
Westerra Credit Union
By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock Ridge PTO, we
earn $52.80-- per account!
 
 
 

Board Members
 

President:
Lydia Goodland

lydiag83@gmail.com
 

Vice President:
Ashli Maldonado

ashli.maldonado@live.com
 

Secretary:
Allison Uselton

useltona325@gmail.com
 

Treasurer:
Paula Graham

pjsaffron@yahoo.com
 

Communications Liaisons:
Shannon DiCamillo

shannon.dicamillo@dcsdk12.org
Janet Bortot

janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org
 

PTO Email: 
 rockridgepto@gmail.com

 
 

Fundraisers

Check out our website for more
information on all things PTO!  Feel
free to contact us if you're looking

for a way to help!
https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get

_involved/pto

We are already getting excited for the Rock Ridge Run for next
school year!  If you would like to join the committee or have ideas
to share, please let us know!   Additionally, if you or anyone you
know would be interested in sponsoring our run, please email
rockridgepto@gmail.com.  Thanks for your support!

Rock Ridge Run 2020
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Box Tops

FREE Lunch and 
Breakfast

Douglas County School District's
Nutrition Services will be serving
breakfast and lunch to all kids and
teens (18 years and under) at Rock
Ridge Elementary this summer. 
 Served Monday through Friday,
11:30 am - 12:30 pm.

Congrats to Ms. Guthrie's class for winning this year's
all school class Box Tops competition.  Ms. Guthrie
will have the privilege of having the awesome Box
Tops trophy in her room next year.  Way to go!

Click here to order and use school ID ROC111

EPI School Supply kits are available now for purchase! These kits
include everything needed except disinfectant wipes and
headphones. Pricing on the kits is lower than store prices, AND you
don't have to go to multiple stores to find what you need!  Kits are
delivered to the each child's classroom before school starts.  If the
school schedule looks different in the fall, you will have access to
your purchased supplies.  Orders must be in by JUNE 10!

School Supplies

http://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks

